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Hazel,
The TDA Board would like to make a recommendation to the county commissioners for TDA board

chair for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. By a unanimous vote in the July 26th board meeting, the board
would like to recommend that Willard Whitson reside as chair for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.  Please
accept this email on the boards behalf.
Thanks,
 

Taylor S. Hardin
Marketing and Administrative Coordinator
Rutherford County
Tourism Development Authority
Office: 828-287-6013  
 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes, Chapter 132,et.seq., this electronic mail
message and any attachment hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) that
may be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are
subject to requests for review.
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